Hilliard Bradley Athletic Boosters

January 14, 2013- 7:00 PM - Hilliard Bradley High School

Attendees: Sheryl Hatcher, Doug Beveridge, Kelly Montgomery, Phil Popovec, Lisa Miller, John Krochmal, Marla
Hlavin, Terri Glenn, Mary Alpeter, Susan DuPont, Amy Kramb, Angela Reffitt, Lisa Espenschied, Jim Grainger, Dawn
Beveridge, Julie Locke, Ryan Hayes, Jim Banaag, Patti Tieman, Patty Allen, Cathy Rings, Shari Baith, Brian Hall,
Maria Malik, Lynne Stratton, Vicky Lemmerman, Shelley Shomper, Katie Sundberg, Theresa Mummert, Tammy
Rondy, John Riggs, Frank Pharazyn, Nic Gaston

Called to order at 7:05.
Sheryl Hatcher — President:

¢ Welcome to January meeting. Introduction of officers made. No guests and no new members.

e Start thinking about officer positions being vacated in June. On the May ballot, the positions of President,
Treasurer and Secretary will all be open. If anyone is interested in any of these positions, you may
shadow, ask questions, etc. Biographies of those interested will be gathered and ballots will be updated
in April and voting will take place in May.

Introduction of Wrestling Coach John Riggs:

* Wanted to thank everyone. Update on season. Has a young group this year with a lot of young freshmen
and sophomores in the lineup. Young ones are gaining a lot of valuable mat time. We competed really
well in Porter Memorial Tournament this weekend. State dual meet coming up. Going to be really busy in
the next few weeks. Wanted to thank everyone for all our support ... especially donation of funds to
cover 1/3 of new wrestling mat. Looking forward to getting another mat to make competitions even
better when three teams are involved. Thanked John Krochmal and Becky Rehbeck, Lynne Stratton and
Vicky Lemmerman for making everything run smoothly this past weekend.

Motion to approve December Minutes: 1% - Cat Miller; 2"~ Jim Banaag; all approved.
Doug Beveridge — Vice President:

* Nothing to report.
Lisa Miller — Secretary:

* Announced that if you picked up a printed copy of the December Minutes, the attendees at the top were
incorrect. The correct version was the one emailed to the General Membership on 01/11/13. The correct
version will be in the archives.

* Please remember to sign in for your sport in order to get the sport allocation.
Kelly Montgomery — Treasurer:

* Presented financials. Everything in except for shift work for concessions. Music just approved today.
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Motion to approve financials: 1% — Shari Baith; 2" John Krochmal; all approved.
Nic Gaston — Athletic Director:

¢ Wanted to thank everyone for stepping up this weekend and helping out for the Porter Memorial
Tournament and Friday night basketball game.

Committee Reports:

Patty Tieman/Dawn Beveridge (co-chairs) - Improvement & Maintenance:

* Need additional members to join their committee in order to address the current requests that have been
submitted by the coaches.

e Will send Secretary the Committee’s by-laws and then the Secretary will send to all Committee members
as well as a copy of all new requests.

e  Will meet 02/11 to vote and then will present to Steering Committee meeting on 02/25 and then bring
before General Membership at meeting in March.

Lisa Espenschied — Scholarship:

* Needs three people to help do interviews.

* Form will be on website and guidance office has the forms printed up.
* Will be added to the scholarship list on daily announcements.

* Members of the Committee cannot be current senior parents.

* Applications are due by March 20",

*  Winners chosen by mid-April.

Fundraising:

¢ Sheryl announced that Jim Dauvis is stepping aside and we will need additional helpers for fundraising for
the mulch sale.

* Ryan Hayes and Frank Pharazyn are currently on the Committee.

¢  Will be using Ohio Mulch.

*  04/07 for delivery date.

*  Will look for sale dates and will get that to us in the next couple weeks.

* Goingto get a save the date for Lakewood Subdivision to avoid school overlap.

John Krochmal/Becky Rehbeck (co-chairs) — Concessions:

* Busy weekend. Appreciated all the help. Went really well this weekend.
*  Everything is looking great through the end of the Winter season.

Lynne Stratton — Membership:
* Nothing to report. Still looking for a plaque vendor.
Marla Hlavin/Terri Glenn (co-chairs) — Spirit/Jag Wear

*  Will be trying to set up at a couple additional home games to try to get some sales.
*  Will be present on 01/24 when the middle schools will be here.
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Lynne Stratton — Membership:
* Going to be present on 01/24 basketball game for membership opportunities.
Mary Alpeter/Jim Banaag (co-chairs) — Historian/Newsletter/Awards

¢ Thanked Shelley Shomper and Jim Banaag for organizing Hall of Fame reception.

* Senior/baby pictures are due tomorrow.

e Action shots for season are due March 1% (25-30 of entire team).

*  Make sure someone is taking pictures of all the kids during the season.

e If your sport has an article in the newspaper, please cut it out and bring it in and give to Shelley Shomper.
*  Spring sports, senior/baby pics are due April 8" and team action shots are due May 17",

*  Articles for newsletter are due by 2/11.

* Highlight winter season, spring sport preparations, spirit nights, etc.
Angela Reffitt/Melody Young (co-chairs) — Website:

* Anything to add to website, please send to both Melody and Angela both.
Maria Malik — Homecoming:

* Nothing to report.
Sue DuPont/Amy Kramb (co-chairs)- Publicity & Sports:

* Nothing to report.
Announcements:

* Anytime Banners will be sending out information for senior graduation banners and will be posted on the
website.

*  Bowling spirit night 1/23 at Flyers. No flyer necessary.

* Baseball is having a pasta dinner and silent auction on Friday, February 8" from 5:30-8:30. Cat Miller will
design something for silent auction. Silent auction items being accepted.

* Dawn Beveridge thanked John Krochmal for making doing concessions so enjoyable and organized.

*  Kuhlwein’s opened a meat/cheese store and will match Yutzy’s prices.

Old business: none.

New business: none.

Motion to adjourn: 1% - Lisa Espenschied; 2" - Phil Popovec; all approved.
Meeting adjourned at 8:16 PM.

Next meeting: February 11, 2013 at 7 PM

Next Steering Committee meeting: January 28, 2013 at 7 PM.
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